
What we’ve been doing … 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our School Councillors and Eco Warriors have been busy recently. On Monday they met with our catering 

company, Chartwells, to discuss the next menu. They requested a greater variety of fruit, different shaped or 

coloured pasta and would like to see chicken pie and victoria sponge cake for the autumn term. After my visit 

from the playground developers, the children have selected which climbing equipment and outdoor classroom 

they would like to have. Once the quote is in, we can begin to source funding for it, so again, if anybody can 

spare the time to help write the bids, we would be very grateful. 

Next week, we will be welcoming two members of the Plymouth Diocese to inspect our RE and faith provision at 

St John’s. All Catholic schools receive this visit every 3 years, where a judgement will be given based on 

observing RE lessons, liturgies, assemblies and the quality of children’s work in their RE books. 

A date for your diary, which I am sure you have seen on Dojo, is our annual bingo night on Thursday 8th 

February. Thank you in advance, for any help you give in running the event and we hope you have an enjoyable 

and lucky evening.  

Best wishes, Miss Teixeira 
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Year 5 are enjoying their weekly swimming 

lessons, and are really coming on!  

Years 3 and 4 went to the Hall for 

Cornwall today to see the theatre 

production of David Walliam’s 

popular children’s book   

Awful Auntie. 

 

This week, Chartwells Catering visited 

Years 1 and 2 to lead bread making 

workshops. The children really enjoyed 

this, and the end results were delicious! 

On Tuesday, Year 4 made beans on toast to help with 

their instruction writing. After working really hard on 

writing detailed method and recipe instructions, they all 

got to eat the beans on toast as a tasty mid-morning 

snack!  

After their success in the recent local schools 

swimming gala, four of our Year 5 boys 

today competed in the next round of the 

competition. Well done to Will, Fynn, 

Samuel R and Ben! Do look out on dojo for 

the results once we get them!  

Every fortnight, either Y4 or Y5 have a 

French language lesson with Mme 

Aurelie Madec from Camborne School.  

Our EYFS class had a lovely time on 

Tuesday making shortbread. 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

8th February  

12th—16th February Half Term 

Mon 19th February  INSET DAY—no school for 

    pupils 

Our Spiritual  and 
Religious Education  

Youth Alive Puppet 

Assembly! 

This week’s gospel values theme is humility.  

Our current God Matters unit is Revelation, which is the theme for our foyer display. 

Learning about 

Judaism 
 

Last week we welcomed 

back one of our regular 

guest speakers, Harvey 

Kurzfield. Mr Kurzfield 

spoke to us about his 

religion Judaism, and 

explained some of the 

customs, traditions and symbols of the Jewish faith. 

On Friday, the children enjoyed a puppet 

show from 
Youth Alive 

p u p p e t 
g r o u p , 

telling the 

story of 
Moses and 

the burning 
bush. 

School Bingo will be held on 8th February after school to 

raise money to improve St John's outdoor area. Please 

can parents help us in one or more of the following 

ways: 

 

Help set up between 2-3pm on the day. 

PLEASE GIVE THE OFFICE YOUR 

NAME ASAP IF YOU CAN DO THIS. 

Donate a prize (chocolates, wine, smellies, 

vouchers for local businesses, items children 

would like to win or anything else can be sent 

into school). 

Help at the Bingo selling 

tickets or food and drinks. 

PLEASE GIVE THE OFFICE 

YOUR NAME ASAP. 

Come and take part!  

Only Ã12 
per 

session 

Spaces 
available 
now 

Looking for a Pre -School for your child? 

Open to everyone 
 

Monday - Friday 
8.45amð12.00pm 

 
OFSTED registered 

Qualifying for government funding 
All staff are qualified 

 
Please visit for information or telephone 07751 

359949 (mornings) / leave a message and 
we will get back to you. 

 
  St Johnôs Pre-School  

Church Hall, Trevu Road,  
             TR14 7EA 

St John’s Pre-School 

Book a 
space for 
September 
now!  


